
STATUS: Active

DOT&PF Notice of Floodplain Encroachment: Revilla 
and Gravina Airport Ferry Terminals

The Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF) is proposing to construct new ferry 
berths and related upland improvements at the Revilla and Gravina airport ferry terminals. 

Specific project components that would encroach into the base floodplain include the placement of fill, portions 
of the bulkhead retaining wall at the Revilla New Ferry Berth (SFHWY00085), marine structures, and pile driving 
activities in marine waters. 

• SFHWY00085 – Unmapped, 0200030001B

• SFHWY00109 – Unmapped

The encroachments are expected to have an insignificant effect on water flows and flood flow elevation in 
Tongass Narrows, thus significant encroachments are not anticipated. Additionally, no longitudinal 
encroachments are anticipated. 

*************************************************************************************

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for 
this project are being, or have been, carried out by DOT&PF pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of 
Understanding dated November 3, 2017 and executed by FHWA and DOT&PF.

*************************************************************************************

DOT&PF is soliciting comments and information on the proposed project’s floodplain impacts. 

Please submit your written comments to:

Christy Gentemann, Environmental Analyst
DOT&PF, Southcoast Region           Phone: 907-465-4524
P.O. Box 112506                            Fax: 907-465-4414
Juneau AK 99811-2506                  Email: christy.gentemann@alaska.gov

To ensure that all possible factors are considered, please provide comments via email, fax, or mailing 
address by July 12, 2019.

*************************************************************************************

It is the policy of the Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities (DOT&PF) that no person shall be 
excluded from participation in, or be denied benefits of any and all programs or activities we provide based on 
race, religion, color, gender, age, marital status, ability, or national origin, regardless of the funding source 
including Federal Transit Administration, Federal Aviation Administration, Federal Highway Administration and 
State of Alaska Funds. The DOT&PF complies with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. 

If you or someone you represent requires special accommodations in order to respond to this public notice, 
please call or email the project coordinator listed above, or call Alaska Relay at 711, or call:

    (800) 770-8973 for TTY        (800) 770-8255 for voice

    (800) 770-3919 for ASCII      (866) 355-6198 for STS 

Ask the communications assistant to call the project coordinator listed above so arrangements can be made to 
assist you.

Leave a Comment
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